; STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, M. .ZRALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES LcPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

POST OFFICE BOX 1880
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1880
(5051 353-8161

- November 1, 1996
Wiser Oil Co
ATT: Michael Burch
P O Box 1796
Roswell, NM 88201
RE: CANCELLATION OF RE-ENTRY
Gentlemen:

We have received your letter to cancel the application to Re-enter the wells below:

Caprock Maljamar Unit #77-M, 19-17s-33e  660/S & 660/W
Caprock Maljamar Unit #15-L, 18-17s-33e  1980/S & 694/W

To date no progress reports have been received. Therefore, approval of your permit to re-enter
these wells has now been cancelled and £5¢ re-entry operations are to be initiated without further

notice to and approval by the Oil Conservation Division.

Conversation with Kelly on Friday, Nov. 1, there are some questions about the Re-Entry of the
Caprock Maljamar Unit #81- M, 18-17s-33e. He is checking on this one.

If you have any questions on this matter, please call the District I, Hobbs office (505) 393-6161.

Very truly yours,

OIL_CONSERVATION DIVISION

District 1, Supervisor
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